
 

 

LIAISON MEMORANDUM 
NUMBER 24-07 

 
To:   Agency Liaison and Payroll Officers 

 
From:     Trey Boudreaux 
     Executive Director 
 
Re:      View Agency Open Forum Video Recording 
 
Date:              October 23, 2024 

 
 

 
LASERS hosted the Annual Agency Open Forum on Tuesday, October 8. This event provided a 
valuable opportunity for agency liaisons to receive updates on membership enrollment and retirement 
processes, rehired retirees, agency contributions, and other key employer information and resources.  
 
If you were unable to attend or would like to review the information, video recordings and a PDF of 
the presentations are now available here on our website. 
 
If you have any questions, contact us through Ask LASERS here. 

https://lasersonline.org/employers/agency-open-forum/
https://lasersonlinesupport.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/requests/new
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